From: Web

Sent: 20 November 2018 10:40

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application 'P163755/F' by 'Leila Dawson'

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment:

This development is totally inappropriate in a village of this size. 10 houses on one
site are far too many and will destroy the character of the centre of the village. This is
an AONB where any development is supposed to be in proportion and of attractive
design. This proposal meets neither of these criteria:

- the number of houses is too large in proportion to the existing housing on Church
Road

- the layout does not respect the linear character of the village

- the designs are banal and are far too uniform in an area of very diverse
architecture. A suburban housing estate that could be anywhere at all in the country
is totally out of keeping with a Herefordshire village in an AONB.

- the development would completely destroy the character of the village.

In addition, the narrow lanes accessing the village are dangerous to pedestrians and
already, at times, extremely busy. The extra traffic generated by this housing will
make them even more dangerous. The village has no amenities and only one bus
per week, meaning that there is no alternative to driving to work, school or to shop.

| strongly object to this application.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Leila

Last name: Dawson

Telephone:

emai: [

Postcode: HR9 74D
Address: Travellers Green, Brampton Abbotts



Link Id:
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n_search/details?id=163755



